
David S. Wall 

P.O. Box 756  Newberg, Oregon  97132; [(408)-287-6878] 

February 24, 2021  

To: House Committee on Early Childhood; others 

Re: I OPPOSE [HB 3073]... 

[HB 3073] creates another "State Agency" which will require constant funding increases. 

People who choose to have a family must provide for their own children and cease crying society owes 

them an entitlement to support the care of their children. 

Childcare providers consistently bemoan their financial dreams of being paid a wage the marketplace 

doesn't respect. Artificial price supports will only increase once the childcare provider decides to cry 

economic disparity again and again. 

It is always a sad indicator of society, when parasitic nonprofit corporations and or other assorted special 

interest groups, are perpetually funded or are seeking perpetual funding by government handouts through 

asserting the "racial card" as a viable and justifiable excuse to support their argument for funding and or 

increased funding to support their own financial well-being. 

 The State of Oregon should be "weaning" people off this program with the intent to defund the program 

in its' entirety. 

Why should taxpayers pick-up the tab for raising someone else's children? 

Why should parents have children they cannot afford to raise themselves and why would they want 

someone else to raise a member or members of their own family? 

[HB 3073] is nothing more than the creation of an unsustainable entitlement. 

          Respectfully submitted, 

                                                                            /s/ David S. Wall 
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